
  

 

What a brilliant year filled of learning and growth for 

students and staff alike. 

We will be saying goodbye to 3 students as they move 

into secondary school. There is no doubt that they are 

all ready and will find success in their new chapter. 

We have enjoyed some brilliant trips and learning 

experiences throughout the year including a trip to 

SimTech and some fantastic music lessons from a local 

musician. 

Thanks to our 3 ANAs- Alicia, Sinéad and Susan and 

anybody else who has come in and work with us in the ALC 

throughout the year. There has been amazing progress 

with integration and we will hope to work even closer with 

class groups in the coming year. 

All the best to everyone for the summer! 

Go n-éirí libh ☺ 

Stephen 
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What a Brilliant day when we had Julie the service dog 

come to visit! 
 



 

 
 
 

 
Our expert flyer landing in to Dublin Airport from 

Edinburgh 


